
Monday, February 02, 2009  

COLD WEATHER SHELTER 
CHURCHES WILL BE OPENING 

TONIGHT  

Women

 

can go to Central Presbyterian at corner of 8th 

and Brazos at 6:00pm  

Single Adult Men

 

– The lottery for the church shelter for 
men will begin at 5:15.  Those wanting to participate must 
be at the ARCH (500 E. 7th Street) at that time.  Both the 
Salvation Army and ARCH will also be doing cold 
weather expansion tonight, and secondary shelters will be 
on standby to open if needed.  

For more information, call 305-4100 or 305-4233   

Blankets will be distributed tonight at 3:00 pm

   

The overnight low is 31 degrees.  
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